
 

 

 

NAPERVILLE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

PURSUANT (35 ILCS 200/18-80) 

Notice of Proposed Property Tax Increase for the Naperville Township 

I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for the Naperville 

Township for 2017 will be held on December 12th at 7:00 PM at the Naperville 

Township Administrative Building at 139 Water Street, Naperville, IL., 60540.  

Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the 

taxing district may contact Eddie Bedford, Township Supervisor, at 139 Water Street, 

Naperville, IL., 60540, or by telephone at (630)-355-2786 or by email at 

EddieB@napervilletownship.com 

II. The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2016 were 

$1,745,400. The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes to be levied 

for 2017 are $2,027,030.75. This represents an increase of 16.14% over the previous 

year.  

III. The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission leases 

for 2016 were $-0-. The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and 

public building commission leases for 2017 are $-0-. This represents no change over 

the previous year. 

IV.  The total property taxes extended or abated for 2016 were $1,745,400. The estimated 

total property taxes to be levied for 2017 are $2,027,030.75.This represents a 16.14% 

increase over the previous year. 

 

 


